
CHEMICAL SAFETY MOMENT
Issue 31 – June 2018

Start group meetings with Safety!

Group meetings are a great place to bringing up
safety concerns. Take five minutes to chat about a
safety issue that you have observed lately. If there
are no current lab issues, discuss a safety topic that
you have seen on Chemical Safety Moments or the
results of your last self-inspection!

Encourage your lab mates to be Safe!

Do your lab mates follow safety policies? Do you
think your group could improve their safety behavior
in the lab?

Being safe is not just about your personal safety, it
is also about the safety of those around you. Make
sure your lab discusses safety and help each other
out to improve the safety culture in your lab.

It will help you keep the lab running smoothly and
will help you in your professional careers.

As the weather begins to get warmer, please
remember to wear proper lab attire including closed-
toed shoes, long pants, and no synthetic materials.
The proper clothing will better protect you against
broken glass and spilled chemicals. Keep an extra
pair of shoes and long pants in your office to change
into or if think you might forget!

NO NO YES!

Remember, your clothes are not enough! Make sure
to wear your lab coat and safety glasses when in the
lab, their job is to protect you.

Good Safety is Good Science!

Wear Lab-Appropriate Clothing

Visit the EHS website for the Summer Safety Beacon! 
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